Crawford, Hamish

From:

Crawford, Hamish

Sent:

Tuesday, 15 June 2021 4:44 PM

To:

Hana Crengle

Subject:

RE: Proposed Nukuhau Private Plan Change PPC37 (Taupo)

Hi Hana

Thanks for returning my call earlier. My notes of this meeting are as follows:

- MoE understands the projection of primary aged children will remain stable for the next 6 years, before slowly declining.
- Nearby schools are mostly full or near-full, but that is not the catalyst to planning a new school. Future growth of school aged children is the catalyst.
- I explained that this proposal is not a subdivision it is to re-zone land. It is therefore difficult for us to advise the timing and staging of sections to the market. As such, it is difficult to comply with your request (as per your submission) to engage early with the Ministry in terms of staging and timing.
- You've suggested that instead of the above 'relief sought' that you might be better off building into the MoE 2023 long-term plan an internal 'monitoring check'.

If you would please confirm this is an accurate reflection of your position would be much appreciated.

Kind regards,



Hamish Crawford Head of North East

T: +64 7 376 1304 M: +64 21 943 974

ham is h. craw ford @wsp.com

wsp.com/nz

From: Hana Crengle < Hana. Crengle @education.govt.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 8 June 2021 2:46 PM

To: Crawford, Hamish hamish.crawford@wsp.com; Danielle Rogers Danielle Rogers@beca.com

Subject: RE: Proposed Nukuhau Private Plan Change PPC37 (Taupo)

Kia ora Hamish

I have just returned from leave to find this request. If you are still interested in the discussion, please send a few current dates and times.

warm regards

Hana

Hana Crengle LLB LLM (Hons) PG Dip (Child Advocacy) | Senior Advisor | Sector Enablement and Support DDI +64 7 349 7396

From: Crawford, Hamish < hamish.crawford@wsp.com>

Sent: Thursday, 27 May 2021 4:06 PM

To: Hana Crengle < Hana. Crengle @education.govt.nz>; Danielle Rogers < Danielle. Rogers @beca.com>

Subject: Proposed Nukuhau Private Plan Change PPC37 (Taupo)

Good afternoon Hana and Danielle

Thanks you for your submission on the Proposed Nukuhau Private Plan Change. I would be keen to discuss this with you please to the purpose of understanding exactly how we can better facilitate your concerns in our application. At this stage, next week I am available:

- Mon 31st: 10am 1pm, 2 4pm
- Tue 1st: 10am 11am, 2 3pm
- Wed 2nd: 8 11am, 12 5pm
- Thu 3rd: 9.30 12.30, 3.30 5pm
- Fri 4th: 10am 5pm

Please let me know when might suit you best from the above times for a half hour to hour discussion, and whether you both have Microsoft Teams capability. I will then send you a meeting request.

Kind regards, Hamish Crawford Head of North East



T: +64 7 376 1304 M: +64 21 943 974 hamish.crawford@wsp.com

WSP Unit 3, Level 1 80 Tuwharetoa Street Taupo 3330 New Zealand

wsp.com/nz



NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.

DISCLAIMER:

This email and any attachments may contain information that is confidential and subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this email and attachments is prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify the author immediately and erase all copies of the email and attachments. The Ministry of Education accepts no responsibility for changes made to this message or attachments after transmission from the Ministry.